
From: Jandl, Lauren <Lauren.Jandl@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 9:06 AM 
To: rhellman@sevendaysvt.com 
Subject: RE: Webform submission from: Public Records Request Form 

 
Hi, Rachel, 
 
I write in response to your public records request received by the Attorney General’s Office on June 
6, 2024, in which you requested: “all complaints regarding the company: Addison County 
Commission Sales, in East Middlebury from the past five years.” 
 
Following a search, we have determined that the Attorney General’s Office has no records that are 
responsive to your request.  
 
If you have not already, you may also consider contacting the Vermont Secretary of State’s Office 
of Professional Regulation (OPR) with your request as OPR regulates the profession of auctioneers 
in Vermont. 
 
Best, 
 
Lauren Jandl 
Chief of Staff 
  
Vermont Attorney General’s Office 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
Email:  lauren.jandl@vermont.gov  
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
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